
 
IN-CONFIDENCE: ORGANISATION 

Please take note of my submission: 

 

I agree with giving consumers more options and that flexible distributed generation can 
reduce future costs. 
 
However, I do not support principles-based rebates for distributors paying a rebate 
when consumers supply electricity at peak times. Relating to initiative 2A 
 
Instead, I propose distributors pay consumption-linked injection tariffs symmetrically 
for all consumers. Relating to  initiative 2A 
 
I support a new requirement for electricity retailers to pay fair prices to consumers who 
sell power, extending into dry years and periods of limited supply, reflecting the value of 
this electricity at all times. Relating to  initiative 2C  

 

Sincerely, 

Alastair McAra  

 


